Sept. 21: Schools Evacuated Due to
Threat

As a result of a threat, all Prince Edward Island schools were evacuated on
Sept. 21. School emergency evacuation plans were activated with cooperation from
Island police agencies and school administration. All students were moved from
the facilities by school staff to safe locations identified in each school
evacuation plan. Students were then bused home or picked up by parents. All
public schools were searched by law enforcement and reopened on Sept. 22.


https://ohsinsider.com/sept-21-schools-evacuated-due-threat/
https://ohsinsider.com/sept-21-schools-evacuated-due-threat/

